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ST. LOUIS, May 15, 2008 -- The Boeing Company's [NYSE: BA] Rotorcraft Systems division in Philadelphia today
resumed operations on the H-47 Chinook helicopter production line. All employees are reporting to work on their
regularly assigned shifts.

Boeing will continue to cooperate with the Defense Contract Management Agency to close this incident. Boeing
Rotorcraft Systems employees have worked to resolve the issues as quickly and efficiently as possible. Boeing
remains committed to delivering products that meet or exceed stringent quality standards and operational
requirements to the men and women of the U.S. Armed Forces and its allies.

###
Contact Info:
Jack Satterfield
Rotorcraft Systems
office: (610) 591-6670
mobile: (302) 545-3329
john.r.satterfield@boeing.com
Tom Marinucci
Rotorcraft Systems
office: (610) 591-7057
mobile: (610) 955-5945
thomas.g.marinucci@boeing.com
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